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Relationship to the Strategic Plan / Health Impact
Assessment

This report refers to a operational matters

Report Summary
 This report summarizes the renewal of a long standing Water
Supply Service agreement between the City of Greater Sudbury
and the Corporation of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren. The
renewal agreement is a continuation of an existing agreement
between the former Regional Municipality of Sudbury and the
former Municipality of the Township of Hagar, as it was then, and
now known as Markstay-Warren. The content of the renewed
agreement has not been significantly altered from the original
agreement, other than the cost/rate to supply said water to
Markstay-Warren 

Financial Implications

There are no financial implications as the water rate being
charged to the Municipalityof Markstay-Warren is in accordance
with the current Water/Wastewater Rates By-law 2018-2 and the
projected consumption is included in Council approved budgets.

Signed By

Report Prepared By
Dave Brouse
Manager of Compliance and
Operational Support 
Digitally Signed Apr 24, 18 

Manager Review
Mike Jensen
Acting Director of Water/Wastewater
Services 
Digitally Signed Apr 24, 18 

Financial Implications
Jim Lister
Manager of Financial Planning and
Budgeting 
Digitally Signed Apr 24, 18 

Recommended by the Department
Tony Cecutti
General Manager of Growth and
Infrastructure 
Digitally Signed Apr 24, 18 

Recommended by the C.A.O.
Ed Archer
Chief Administrative Officer 
Digitally Signed Apr 24, 18 



By-law 2018-79 

A By-law of the City of Greater Sudbury to Authorize an Agreement 
with the Corporation of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren 

Whereas by Agreement between the former Municipality of the Township of Hagar, now 

the Corporation of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren with the former Regional Municipality of 

Sudbury the former Region and subsequently the City of Greater Sudbury has been providing 

potable water since 1996; 

And Whereas the Agreement for the provision of water has expired, and the 

Corporation of the Municipality of Markstay-Warren has requested that the City of Greater 

Sudbury now enter into a new agreement to continue to provide water; 

And Whereas Council for the City of Greater Sudbury has determined that it is in order 

to do so; 

Now therefore Council of the City of Greater Sudbury hereby enacts as follows: 

1. The General Manager, Corporate Services is hereby authorized to negotiate and sign 

on, behalf of the City of Greater Sudbury, an agreement with the Corporation of the Municipality 

of Markstay-Warren for the provision of potable water, any subsequent amendments, renewals 

or extensions and any other related documents. The General Manager is further authorized to 

make all decisions and perform all functions required pursuant to the agreement in order to 

administer and implement the terms of the agreement. 

2. This By-law comes into effect upon passage. 

Read and Passed in Open Council this 81
h day of May, 2018 
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